

October 18, 2023

Dear Friends of Liberty Christian School,

We are thankful you are a part of our LCS community! We enter this new school year with much gratitude and anticipation welcoming nearly 60 new families to LCS, with a 13.5% increase in enrollment over last year. For the first time since the pandemic, we are starting the school year fully staffed and with a full array of extra-curricular activities for our students. We give thanks for God's continued grace and blessings on our school.

Liberty Christian School needs your support to continue to bring a quality Christ-centered education to our students. Our commitment to parents sending their children to LCS is to provide a challenging and engaging education through access to top curriculum, activities, technology and equipment.

The Partnership Legacy Fund remains an essential part of funding for Liberty Christian School. It is funded by two means, **this Annual Fund** and our Annual Auction. Unfortunately, we did not reach our campaign goal this past school year, and with the continued economic challenges many in our community are still facing, we are going to set a more attainable goal this year. It is our heartfelt desire to keep our tuition costs down for our families and at the same time enhance our offerings for our students. Our goal this year is to raise \$50,000 and in order to meet this goal, we need your support. You can make a difference in every student's education by making a donation today. Please visit our Website at <a href="https://www.libertychristianschoolmd.com/give/">https://www.libertychristianschoolmd.com/give/</a> to see our suggested giving levels, however a gift of any amount is greatly appreciated.

Liberty Christian School has been thriving in academics, athletics, and the arts for over 40 years, and offers over 22 events and programs, so every single student has a place. At LCS we are encouraged, motivated, and supported in maturing our relationships with Christ, ourselves, and others. When you donate you are giving our school the opportunity to supply the students with improved art supplies, school computers, mathematical and musical instruments, and equipment for our athletic department. All these things and more help LCS to create a comfortable and creative environment for students." Isabelle, 8th Grade

Please help us continue the legacy of preparing our students to make an impact for Christ by making a tax-deductible contribution to our Annual Fund, The Partnership Legacy Fund. You can contribute today by mailing your gift or by visiting our website <a href="https://www.libertychristianschoolmd.com/give/">https://www.libertychristianschoolmd.com/give/</a>. Both one time and recurring gifts are always accepted.

On behalf of the faculty, staff and board of LCS and in service to His Kingdom.

Eric Cole,

Head of School